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Baffo?s closed

	

Baffo's Pizza and Pasta in Bolton is closed.

A Bailiff Notice posted on the front door of the Bolton restaurant and eatery, stated the landlord of the Queen Street North property

?has taken distress against your goods and chattels,? citing rent arears in excess of $97,000.

Baffo's used to operate from a location on Chapel Street in Bolton before moving to its present site in November 2010. During the

summer, it opened a Bistro Bar on the ground floor.
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